
 

May 29, 2012 
 
The Saratoga Town Board met at 6:30 p.m. at the Town of Grand Rapids Municipal 
Building.  Grand Rapids Chairman Don Bohn called the meeting to order.  Frank was 
absent.  The meeting was officially noticed.  
 

Joe Terry from the Village of Port Edwards and Don Bohn and Arne Nystrom from the Town 
of Grand Rapids were present at the meeting. 
 
The members of the municipalities discussed the upcoming Townline Road project.  The 
municipalities were awarded a grant that will match what is spent up to $863,212.17. The 
project would need to be paid for by the municipalities first and then would be reimbursed. 
Townline Road is a length of 4.5 miles.  There are several intersections that will need to be 
addressed.  The project needs to be finished by June 30, 2017.  The Town of Grand Rapids 
and the Village of Port Edwards would be interested in reconstructing the road in 2013.  
Requests for Proposals for engineering will need to be sent out and then the municipalities 
will need to negotiate.   
 
Arne Nystrom made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Doug Passineau seconded it.  Motion 
passed.  The meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 
 
Heidi Kawleski, Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


